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There has been little change in the membership this year – we had two new members join in March, via the website, but have lost three in the meantime.

However, we are still able to maintain our bi-annual draws of £50

As ever I urge everyone who isn’t a member to join via the QMT website.  It is so easy.  I appreciate times are hard but for £1 a month, you can help your wonderful theatre.

This year, spurred on by the tremendous work that has taken place in the foyer, I am increasing the donation to £350, with the suggestion that wheels could be bought for one of the banquettes!  Last year, at the Chairman’s suggestion, the funds were indeed used to purchase digital screens for the stage managers’ positions and Green Room.

As ever, I optimistically look forward to influx of new members! And thank you to our existing members for their continued support.


Paula Downes
